
Public Examination of the  
Borough Council of King’s Lynn and West Norfolk Site 

Allocations and Development Management Policies 
Pre-Submission Document (January 2015) 

 
Notice of Examination Hearings  

 
Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 

and 
Town & Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012 

Regulations 24 and 35)  
 

The Site Allocations and Development Management Policies Pre-
Submission Document (January 2015) has been submitted to the 
Secretary of State for independent examination.  The Secretary of 
State has appointed Mr David Hogger BA MSc MRTPI MCIHT of 
the Planning Inspectorate to conduct the Examination.   
 
The Examination hearings will commence: 
10.00am on Tuesday 7th July 2015, at the Wembley Room, 
Lynnsport, Greenpark Avenue, King’s Lynn PE30 2NB  
 
It is anticipated that the Hearing sessions will run for a total of 10 
days, between 7th to 29th July 2015. 
 
Anyone intending to attend the hearings or requiring further information 
should contact Ms Clare Cobley, the Programme Officer, who has been 
appointed to assist the inspector. 
 

• email: programme.officer@west-norfolk.gov.uk 
• telephone: 01553 616811 

 
 
Further details of the Examination will be available on the Examination 
pages of the Borough Council website. 
 
 

26 May 2015 
 
Regards 
Alan Gomm 
LDF Manager 

 
 


